
 

Yardley Gobion Parish Council will be holding a public 

consultation meeting on Saturday 28th January 2023 

in the Village Hall at 3pm. 

The purpose of the meeting is to obtain the views of 

users and other interested parties in the design and 

specification for a refurbishment of the children’s play 

area in School Lane. 

Anybody unable to attend, but wishing to express a view may 

do so in writing to the Parish Council Clerk: - 

clerk@yardleygobionparishcouncil.gov.uk 
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